



Northmore Road Park Gate Southampton Hampshire SO31 6LX Tel: 01489 575444

Fax: 01489 573811

Email: <u>adminoffice@parkgate.hants.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mrs Lindsay McCarthy

**Success for All** 

September 2022

Dear Parents,

Kind regards

## Mobile Phones in Years 5 & 6

We are aware that some children need to have a phone in school because they walk home on their own. If your child does need to have a phone in school we have decided to make the procedures around this clearer and ask parents to complete and sign the slip below to indicate that they support these rules.

However, if you collect your child from school every day we strongly recommend that you do not allow your child to bring a phone to school as there is no need for it.

We must have this slip returned to school if your child will be bringing a phone.

The procedures are as follows:

- Parents must sign and return the slip below.
- Phones must be switched off and handed to the class teacher on arrival. They will be securely stored until the end of the school day.
- Any phones found in school during the day will be confiscated and parents will be contacted and asked to come and collect the phone from the class teacher or the office.

The slip below must be returned before your child can bring their phone to school. If you have any further queries about this matter please contact your child's class teacher.

O	
Lindsay McCarthy Headteacher	
Child's Name:	Class:
0 1	to have their mobile phone in school.  nust be switched off and handed in at the start of the school
Signed:	(Parent) Date: